
NEWSLETTER 

March 23rd’s Hot Lunch Special is.. 

Shepherd’s Pie 

$2 Popcorn every Friday!! 

Kindergarten Grad Photos  

Popcorn Makers 

Will be taken on Tuesday March 21st at 9:00 am.  All Grad 

attire will be provided by the photographer (Lifetouch).  

More information will be sent home closer to the date. 

Citrus Orders are expected to 

arrive March 7th.  

Time is yet to be determined. 



1. I live on a farm 

2. I have 1 cat and 1 dog. 

3. My favorite toy is a Barbie. 

4. My favorite food is grapes. 

1. I have a kitty. 

2. I have 2 dogs. 

3. My favorite color is blue. 

4. I have 5 sisters. 

1. I went to Winnipeg 2 times. 

2. I’ve went kayaking and got stranded until 3 in the morning on the river. 

3. I’ve caught a fish 5 feet tall when I was 8 years old. 

4. I’ve rode a Jet Ski over summer break. 

1. I like pink. 

2. I have a dog 

3. I have a cat. 

4. I have 3 fish. 

1. My Dad works in Winnipeg. 

2. My house broke. 

3. I have a baby sister named Ivy. 

4. I have a whole bunch of goats. 

1. I gave my dog away because he was biting. 

2. Mom and Dad drop me off at school. 

3. I have a brother named Sawyer. 

4. I have no roof on my house. 



HYDRO SAFETY PRESENTATION 

I LOVE TO READ MONTH 

Character Trait 

Each Month we will be highlighting a character trait.  Students that show the specific trait will be 
highlighted in assemblies and the newsletter. Up to 10 students can win a bag tag.  February’s 
Trait was Kindness. Students who showed kindness were Elizabeth Desjarlais, Lincoln Atkinson, 
Treden Long, Chevy Bell, Logan Marquart, Jayla Larocque-Jentzsch, and Lacy Woytkiw. 

March’s Character Trait is Empathy . “I will watch and listen to really understand others” 



ESPECIALLY FOR GRADE 8’s : 

  2024 

Is a  BAND TRIP year!!! 

Sign up for grade 9 band and join the  SVRSS Senior Concert Band  

on a trip to Ottawa & Montreal at the End of June 2024. 

Contact Ms. Turton at the SVRSS for further details: 

gturton@svsd.ca or 204-734-4511 

An information paper is also available from Mr. Slepicka or Mrs. Beehler 

 
Wow! February was a whirlwind and now, welcome to March everyone!   
 

The remainder of the year is always a busy time with band trips. In March we are attending 

the Parkland Norman Honour Band which takes place in Dauphin from March 3 - 5.  We have ten 
students attending and they are going to take part in a wonderful musical experience where they get 
to work with nationally recognized conductors and with guest clinicians.  For those interested, the 
concert takes place at 1:00pm at the Dauphin Regional Comprehensive Secondary School on March 5. 
 

As well, there will be two trips in May. For the first trip we will be participating in the Moose 
Jaw Band and Choral Festival on May 15 - 17. This will be for ALL Grades 5-8 band students. Each 
band will have two performances during the trip. While May 15th is a day with no classes, we will still 
need to meet and depart on this day in order to arrive on time for our festival performance.  

Our second trip will take place in Saskatoon on May 26 – 28. This trip will be for the strings students 
that have been attending classes as extra-curricular learning. We have an opportunity to perform for 
and collaborate with other strings students in that area. 
 

Please keep watch for more information in both the form of trip information packages and 
within the newsletter. While we are fundraising to lower the cost for every student, please expect 
that there will be some expenses involved with these trips. We thank you for your support with the 
number of fundraisers that we have been running.    
 
Have a great Month! 
Mr. Slepicka 



SKIING AT 

THUNDER HILL 

CURLING 



Thank you parents for all of your help! 





Hot Lunch 

March 20-24 

Grade 8  SVRSS 
tour 1:15 

SVRSS  open house 
7:00 

S P I R I T   W E E K 

Grade 8 SVRSS  

Presentation 

9:00 

Parent/Teacher 

Interviews 

Citrus orders in  

Better Beginnings 

2-3:30 

Better Beginnings 

2-3:30 

Better Beginnings 

2-3:30 

Honor Band Concert 

Students return 

home 

March 20th - Crazy Hair Day 

March 21st - Injury Day 

March 22nd - Western Day 

March 23rd - Scrabble Day 

March 24th - Pajama Day 



March is Perfect Attendance Month 

SVRSS Open House for Grade 8 Families.  

Please join us Wednesday, 
March 8 at 7:00 pm  

Daily school attendance is important for all students. Students who attend school regularly are more engaged in learning, 

have a greater sense of belonging to the community and are more likely to obtain a high school diploma. Did you know that 

even missing school 2 days a month a student misses the equivalent of one month of school a year? 

 

We have story time from 1-2 . 

We still have our book sale that also includes movies, magazines, and puzzles.  

Northwest Regional Library—Benito Branch 

 

I wish to have my appointments: 

 

 

Please indicate with a  the teachers you wish to see: 

Student’s Name(s):      

___________________________________________ 

Contact Phone Number:  _____________________________ 

Preferred Time(s):  ____________________________________ 

In the evening  

March 16th 

In the morning  

March 17th 
  

 Ms. Smith Miss Bowles                   Mrs. Beehler   

 Mrs. Fullerton             Ms. Bardwell           Mr. Slepicka 

Forms are due back in the Office no later than March 13th   

 In Person  Phone call 


